
 

  

 

 

 

 

May 29, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents of Instrumental Students, 

 

 Let me take a moment to congratulate your child for his / her participation in the 

Instrumental Music Program here at the Amagansett School for the 2018-2019 school 

year.  All of the children have made so much progress and it has been exciting and 

rewarding to teach them throughout the school year. 

 The time has come for all instrumental students to decide if they would like to 

participate in the program next year. I encourage all students to keep up with their 

instrumental studies and remind everyone that if you stay with the same instrument 

year after year your progress will be MUCH greater than if you continuously 

switch. If your child is thinking of switching or has concerns about his / her instrument, 

please contact me.  

Please indicate on the attached participation slip if your child will be taking 

instrumental music in the 2019-2020 school year.   

Again, if you have any questions, please contact me at the school at 267-3572 

extension 254.  Thank you. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Mrs. Kamp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

My child_______________________________in grade____________ will be  

 

participating in instrumental music for the 2019-2020 school year.   

 

 

He / She has chosen to play: 

 

* WOODWIND: 

 

_______Flute     __________ Clarinet 

 

______ Alto Saxophone   ________ Tenor Saxophone                           

    

 

 

* BRASS: 

 

__________ Trumpet    __________ Trombone 

 

 ___________ Baritone Horn                               

 

 

* PERCUSSION     

 

__________ Percussion (Drums / Auxiliary Percussion) 

 

__________ Mallet Percussion (Piano / Xylophone) 

 

 

__________ Other (Parent must call Mrs. Kamp to discuss) 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature 


